
Library Advisory Committee Annual Report – 2020-2021 

 

Membership: 

Bob Cochran (22) 

Cindy Crews (22) 

Donovan Douglas (21) 

Carl Harvey, Chair (22) 

Mark Kostro (22) 

Kat McClesky (21) 

 

Dean Brent Roberts, ex-officio 

 

Purpose and Duties: The purpose of the committee is to advise the Dean of Longwood Library in 

matters relating to service and collections, both print and electronic; serve as a liaison between 

the library and its users; and act as an advocate for the library. 

 

2020-2021 Activities 

 

The Library Advisory Committee worked virtually over Zoom and over email. 

 

 Meeting 1 - We received updates and provided advice to the Dean on the library’s 

COVID response, Library Commons refresh, and budget issues. 

 

 Meeting 2 - We worked to provide feedback on the library’s mission and vision 

statements. 

 

 Meeting 3 - We provided feedback and support for the new Copyright policy.  The policy 

was created by a group of librarians, reviewed by the committee, and then presented to 

Senate for approval.   

 

 Meeting 4 - We provided advice to the library on potential programs about supporting 

and recognizing faculty.   

 


